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Providing next generation workspace for over 400 people, the 37,800 sq ft seven-storey building on Globe
Road is striking, with its flat iron design providing spectacular views across the city from the roof terrace
gardens. 

Responding to occupiers’ expectations and the new ways of working, Globe Point will deliver some of the
highest quality workspace in Leeds, along with ground floor break-out space and café kitchen.  

A topping out ceremony for the flagship Globe Point development in Leeds has taken place with
representatives from BAM Construction, Leeds City Council and other stakeholders in the city
attending.BAM began the development in May 2021 on behalf of CEG and the scheme is set for full
completion this summer.

Councillor James Lewis, leader of Leeds City Council, said: ‘This is a really exciting milestone, not only for
the Globe Point development, but also for the regeneration of Leeds’s Temple district and the wider South
Bank area. High-quality projects like Globe Point are a sign of the strength of the Leeds economy as we
continue our recovery from the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and redouble our efforts to deliver jobs
and opportunities for all. It promises to be a worthy and very impressive addition to our city’s skyline.’

Globe Point will be the first new build office to complete in Leeds City Centre this year.

Simon Sutcliffe, Construction Director, BAM, said: “BAM’s buildings are winning sustainability awards
across the UK. Our knowledge and understanding, which spans both buildings and the design and
construction process, is being transferred to Globe Point. This flagship city centre building is a BREEAM
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Excellent development and it is really taking shape.”


